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Finance and Planning Committee meet over the year to discuss any issues or concerns.   

 

The committee meet with the President, the Provost, and VP for Finance to have an overview of 

the budget for the year and review the way the university is funded.   

 

The committee met as part of the UPC Finance Committee on April 21, 2023. At this meeting the 

committee accomplished the following: 

• Approved the budget request recommendations of the University Assessment 

Committee: 

o Funding for two software packages for Residential and Commuter Life.  The 

software will be used for marketing and training. 

 
The committee was represented at the UPC meetings on: 

• November 2, 2023 

• January 24, 2023 

• April 25, 2023 


